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HCHS Week Ahead 
 

We are continuing on the weather rollercoaster this fall heading into the middle of 
the month and I’m sure that I’m not alone in feeling that the double-digit 
temperatures have been a pleasant surprise. 
 

It is hard to believe that we have already made it through the first quarter of the 
school year with the quarter change occurring on Wednesday. Our grade 9 
students were able to investigate the world of work on Wednesday as they 
participated in the national Take our Kids to Work Day. Some exciting stories from 
what they were up to returned with them on Thursday. Our Leadership Club 
students along with our band and some local cadets helped to organize and 
perform at our very first Remembrance Day service. It was a very fitting ceremony, 
and I would like to thank them along with Mrs. Cumberland for doing this for our 
school community.   
  

The coming week will be the first full week for our second quarter classes and 
students will be getting into the swing of things in their new schedule. Picture 
retakes will take place on Tuesday, November 12th. The appointment manager for 
Parent Teacher Conferences is now open on our website. Please feel free to go in 
and book them if you’d like. With the constant access to grades in PowerSchool, 
parents should feel free to communicate with teachers outside of these traditional 
formal evenings as well. We are excited the first spirit wear for all students arrived 
this past week and we now have more offerings available on School Cash right now. 
Thursday is the ASAA Jersey day and all students and staff are encouraged to wear 
a jersey of their own team or the favourite team that they cheer for on that day. 
We will be wishing our JV Boys the best of luck as they head to zones on Friday. 
They are the top ranked 2A team from the east side of the zone. GO BRONCOS!  
 

Sincerely, 
Jordan Fenton 
 

Broncos Spirit Wear on sale now!  
School Spirit Wear sales will be on sale on School Cash online until Nov 25th. Items include 
hoodies, sweatshirts, t-shirts, long sleeve t’s, shorts and sweatpants. All items will arrive before Christmas Break.  
 

Monthly Treat Days Starting Soon! Our first Treat Day is coming up on November 18th! 
This is a fantastic way to add a little fun to the month, and we’re so excited to see everyone enjoy their treats. 
To join in, please remember: Place your orders by November 13th at Healthyhunger.com.  

Select Horseshoe Crossing High School and choose your child’s grade. 
Thank you for supporting this new initiative with Crossing Connection Society. Let’s make our first Treat Day a  

sweet success! 🎉 

November 11 – 15, 2024         

  

 

 

This Week: 
 

Nov 11 
Remembrance Day 
 
Nov 12 
Picture Retakes 
 

Nov 14 
Jersey Day 
 

Nov 15-16 
JV Boys Volleyball Zones 
 

Upcoming: 
 

Nov 21 
Parent Teacher 
Conferences  
 

Nov 25 
School Spirit wear Sales 
Deadline on School Cash 
 

Nov 25 
Parent Council Meeting 
6pm Society Meeting to 
follow. 
 

Dec 2 
PL Day – No School for 
Students 
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